
Third Edition January 2018 27th Issue
The holidays hae become a festive time of year. It has also become a time of reflection and making
resolutions. Looking back on 2017 I would like to say Thank You to all my clients, friends, family
and those who worked along side me diligently in making the homes I have sold possible. I am
grateful for my family who continue to give unconditional support to me. My wishes for all of you in
2018 are a year of success in whatever you are pursuing, a year of continued economic growth for our
country, peace and stability throughout the world and a fun & safe New Year's Eve!

Janice Busovne, Realtor, GRI,CRS, Broker Associate
4534 Hwy 20 East Niceville, Florida 32578 850-598-9497 ANYTIME ANYWHERE!

Good Things That Happened In 2017

Prince Harry Got Engaged to Meghan
Markle

Southwest Airlines Flew A Plane Full of
Puppies to Safety After Hurricane

Harvey
80 Heros Formed A Human Chain To

Save Someone from Drowning
Scientists Announced A New Treatment

For Lou Gehrig's Disease
A Teenager's Tweet Went Viral & Got
Him Free Wendy's Nuggets for A Year
Peggy Whitson Broke The US Record
For Number of Cumulative Days Spent

In Orbit
A Republican & A Democratic

Congressmen from Texas Took A Road
Trip Together And Didn't Draw Blood
A Woman Donated All The Food From
Her $30,000 Cancelled Wedding To The

Homeless
"Santa" paid For 8,000 Layaway Items

at Toys R Us in NJ
Tax Reform Was Signed Into Law

For Sale!
79 Hal Street
$319,000

MLS 788415

The Numbers For Niceville

DSF 
Homes 
Sold in 
2016

DSF 
Homes 
Sold In 
2017

January 35 33

February 48 45

March 62 69

April 60 67

May 81 84

June 100 119

July 70 82

August 67 86

September 64 52

October 61 69

November 51 52

December 52 41


